


From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: margaretwille@mac.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB443 on Feb 2, 2017 09:00AM
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 4:13:50 AM

SB443
Submitted on: 1/31/2017
Testimony for JDL on Feb 2, 2017 09:00AM in Conference Room 016

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Margaret Wille Individual Oppose No

Comments: I strongly oppose SB 443 (as well as SB441,SB444, SB445, and SB
 309). We as a community of voters seek more disclosure and openness to ensure
 fair elections -- and not eliminate disclosure requirements that are now legally
 required. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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